Rob call the meeting to order and asked everyone to introduce themselves.

There was discussion about this year’s Christmas party, the plan is to have the party at the Elks on
January 12. The January meeting will be at the Christmas party.

During the December meeting we will have an election of officers.

Dave Utter is taking care of the chapter renewal. He also talked about developing a membership
contact list for any member desiring to contact another member.

Milo’s aircraft building hardware is donated to the chapter for anybody that needs some.

If you need anything from Wag Aero or Champion contact David Gunderson and he can pick it up
when he goes to Wisconsin.

Program

Two Ellsworth RAPCON sargeants gave a briefing explaining who they are and what they do for us.
They answered questions about their airspace and how to interact with the military operations in the
area. They also offered to provide a tour of their facilities. A sign up list was initiated for those
desiring to take the tour which is needed so they can arrange for base access.

Meeting adjourned



